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Minutes

Date: Tuesday, 27th November 2007
Time: 7.36pm – 8.40pm 
Apologies: Matthew Bone, Phil Griffiths, Chris Crabtree, Ken Gallagher, Kerry Hemphill
Attendees: D. Crabtree, P. Barrington, D. Cooper, G. Ashton, R. Barrington, D. Kennedy, R. Buggie
M. Williams, N. Parkes, R. Wurlod, G. Ollerton, J. Staniforth, J. McDonald, M. Tissot, G. Grigg, S. Collins
Correspondence Out: NIL
Correspondence In: NIL
Acceptance of Minutes (moved by R. Buggie seconded by D. Cooper)

Secretary Report: (S. Collins): (moved by R. Buggie seconded by D. Cooper)
Treasurer Report (J. McDonald):  (moved by M. Williams seconded by G. Ollerton)
Balance $4467.68 (Correction)
At Level 0 course umpires were encouraged to become a member of our association fees $10.00 Junior and 
$20.00 Uni Student.  Hats and Shirts were sold at ½ price.
35 Attended the course

R. Barrington completed his Level 1 test on Monday 26th November 2007 and passed.
Vice President: (G. Grigg): NIL
President Report: (M. Tissot):
Mick was put forward to members that we need to publish a Code of Conduct inline with what the CSMLBI have also done.
General Business: 

Peter Barrington:
· Wanted to get and updated contacts list as previously published.

· This was taken on board by the Exec. As we are restricted in publishing member details due to privacy… members will be asked if they want their details published.

Graham Ashton:

· Attended the CSJBA delegates meeting and apologised directly to the members at the meeting for his comments and actions during the St Pats v Sharks junior game on the 10th November.

Mike Williams:
· Bought up the subject of having a Senior member also being at the ground to assist a Junior (club appointed umpire).

· Response from the Exec. Was that this needed to be taken up with CSJBA as we STG-SBUA do not have the ability oversee every game... as we only control the games allocated by the allocations officer.

Jim McDonald:
· Asked the question if an U12’s child could be allocated games to umpire in our Association.  The answer was no as for insurance purposes and inline with NSWBUA they need to be 14+

· Spoke to members about the Walk out shirts… he was able to source them through Kay’s and were a Grey with a Black/White trim.  Approx. cost $23.00.  This was to be taken onboard by the Exec. To make a decision and report back to the members at the next meeting.

· Advised the members of a suitable date for the Xmas Drinks meeting… it was decided that it will be Wednesday 19th December 2007 at Comet Clubhouse.

David Crabtree:

· Advised members that Kerry Hemphill when back into hospital as his defibrillator was giving him irregular electric shots to his heart… all is now fine and he was back at home.

Michael Tissot:

· Spoke to members about and incident that he had to deal with on the weekend about a batter being hit by a pitched ball and walking towards the pitcher.

· It was discussed that incidents during all games need to be dealt with there and then, if you allow it to continue the game will get out of hand and you will have boxed yourself in to a no win situation.

Next Meeting: (XMAS Drinks)
7.30pm, Wednesday 19th December 2007 at Comets Clubhouse
